May 2, 1994

CH2M HILL Engineering Ltd.
Suite 600

180 King Street South
Waterloo, Ontario

N2J 1P8

Attention: Jeff J. Coyle, Project Coordinator

Dear Sir:

Re: Environmetal, Health and Safety Assessment/ of the Central Gas

Sutherland Avenue Operations Facility St., Winnipeg MB.
(Phase I Preliminary Site Investigation)

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 9, 1994 and report dated 08/04/94, on
the preliminary site investigation of the property described above.

Based on the information provided in this report, there is evidence that some soils around
BHG6, BH10, TP2 and TP3 exceed the CCME Commerical/Industrial criteria for Polycyclic
Aromatic Hydrocarbons (PAH's). The report also indicates that Boron levels around TP1,
TP2, TP3, BH11 and MW1 exceed the CCME Commercial/Indstrial criteria. Levels of
Sulphur found in TP2 and TP3 exceed the CCME Agricultural criteria.

I have directed your letter "Preliminary Underground Storage Tank (UST) Investigation at
the Sutherland Avenue Operations Facility" to Mr. Maurice Mazerolle in our office. Please
contact Mr. Maurice Mazerolle at 945-7110 with respect to the removal of the tank.

As indicated by your letter of April 9, 1994, a file has been created for this site, however
the information will remain confidential pending receipt and dicussion with Centra Gas of

the Phase II Assessment Report.
Sincqgely, //7
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